
 

 

Date: February 15, 2024 
 

 

CHANGES IN TICKETING TIME LIMIT (TTL) POLICY 
 
 

Please be advised that Korean Air’s ticketing time limit (TTL) policy will be changed as follows; 
 
 
 

1. Applicable Flight : All KE international flights 

● Applicable Class : First/Business/Economy Class 

 
 

2. Effective Date : Newly created PNR/Existing PNR modified on/after March 4, 2024 (9:00 a.m. KST) 

 
 
 

3. Changes 
 

 

 
TTL Time 

Current Changed 

19:00 16:00 
*Only the time changes, 

there is no change in the date 

 
 
 

For further inquiries, please contact our agency support desk at 1-800-525-6311 / 

salessupport.us@koreanair.com. 
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